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Important Information for the Applicants of Group B and C positions 
  

(Advertisement No.: NITC/13-1/2022-RO dated 13.07.2022) 
  

Due to inescapable administrative and technical reasons it is informed that the written test 

(Computer Based Test) for the applicants for post codes 9 to 20 (Junior Engineer, 

Superintendent, Technical Assistant, Library and Information Assistant, SAS Assistant, 

Pharmacist, Senior Assistant, Junior Assistant, Senior Technician, Technician, Office 

Attendant, Lab Attendant) would be conducted only at NIT Calicut.  

Only those applicants who have successfully uploaded their photograph & signature and 

have remitted the relevant application fee are eligible to appear for the test and would be 

intimated in due course. 

The examination would be held tentatively during 1st / 2nd week of July 2023 at NIT 

Calicut. The applicants are advised to visit this page in the Institute website frequently 

for further updates. 
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